## LOYALIST COLLEGE

## **Medical Clearance for Respirator Use**

September 13, 2024
То:
Dear ,
As you have flagged possible health conditions or concerns that may affect your ability to safely wear a respirator, a further assessment by an occupational health physician is required prior to respirator use.
You are being referred to <b>Dr. Ron Walsh</b> of <i>Walsh &amp; Associates Occupational Health Services, Ltd.</i> They are located at 289 Pinnacle Street, Suite 202 in Belleville. Parking and access to their entrance is at the back of the building. If you have questions you can contact them at 613 966-4114.
In this package, I have included:
> A page from Walsh & Associates website explaining the Respirator Clearance Program.
➤ A <b>Medical Evaluation Questionnaire</b> – Please complete prior to seeing the doctor. You do not need to share this information with anyone other than the doctor.
Your appointment with Dr. Walsh is scheduled for
Dr. Walsh will not be sharing any specific or confidential medical information with anyone at the College. He will only be indicating whether or not you can wear a respirator and will identify any restrictions you have. If you have any questions about the process, give me a call.
Sincerely,
Janet Mathany Occupational Health & Safety Coordinator Copy: